Catskill High School

Class of 1953 Reunion

It’s been fifty five years! Can you believe it?

Hello, Everyone!

David and I have received a number of inquiries about a 55th reunion for the CLASS OF 53!
We are willing to organize one if there is enough interest. The 50th was so much fun and so
satisfying that we are looking forward to seeing everybody again!

We thought October was a good time and have chosen Columbus Day Weekend, October 10, 11
and 12, 2008, for the reunion. Pep and I would be happy to have everyone at our home again.
We have come up with some other ideas for the weekend, but don't want to proceed unless
enough of you want to come.

We are thinking that the reunion won't be as elaborate as the last one — probably no name tags,
program booklets, etc. Now that we can recognize one another in our old age, our goal would
just be to enjoy one another's company as we did at the 50th!

We'd like to do as much as we can by e-mail, for its ease and its lack of expense. If you have
an e-mail address, please send it to me or to David. Our e-mail addresses are below.

If you don't have an e-mail address, don't worry — we will send the information to you via the
US Post Office!

We have already lost classmates we saw at the 50th reunion. Time is fleeting for us and it would
be so nice to get together again before it's too late (don't want to sound morbid, just being

realistic!)

We look forward to hearing from you.

/G

Pan (Libman) Ruzzi panr2000@yahoo.com

Fondly,

David Clapper dclapper@mbhcable.com



